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Altman Rogers & Company finalized our 2022 audit over the summer, with enough time for us 

to file our single audit certification. 

 

Staff has been working on implementing the changes in billing after Council approved amended 

Ordinance 23-04.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


